Embassy of India
Warsaw

Diwali celebration organized by the Tamil Sangam Association of Poland

On 29 October 2022, a Diwali Ball celebration was hosted by the Tamil
Sangam Association of Poland in Warsaw.

2. Ambassador Nagma M. Mallick attended the Diwali event. In her address, she
thanked the community associations for their contribution to the success of the
Operation Ganga evacuation earlier in the year. She recounted that, during her
recent visit to Kevadia, Gujarat, Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi had spoken of
the role that the Indian diaspora must play in presenting India to the world.

3. Members of the Indian community who have contributed to social and
community welfare and Polish Friends of India and were felicitated. A varied cultural
programme including Indian classical dance was presented by Indian artistes.
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